Alpha Iota Chapter of DKG

Minutes August 14, 2019

Vonnie welcomed everyone to Jacky’s house in Jeans absence. A thank –you was given to Jacky for hosting our salad luncheon.

Secretary’s report from June was accepted as printed.

Treasurer’s report and a very detailed Budget Report was presented by Pearl. Checking account has $4,789.53 and the savings account has $483.04. Our dues have been sent in and we currently have 31members, 27 are active members and 4 reserve members. Report was approved.
Pearl made a motion to sponsor 2 Badger Girls in the coming year. Seconded by Judy and the motion passed.

Robin made a motion to have a $50 stipend given to our treasurer. Vonnie seconded and the motion passed.

A sign-up sheet was passed around for the food for our Chili Supper to be held at Cedar Crest on September 18th.

Committee Reports:

    *Sunshine: Bev S. is at home and getting stronger every day.

                      Nancy R., Sally S. and Judy R. husbands recovering

    *Fall Creative Arts Retreat: Jacky S., Pat B. and Judy S. will be meeting with ladies from Racine to plan.

     *Grant ideas:  **  possibly ask Allison DeGraff for special projects in 

                                        different schools

** Linda will check with Tammy DeGarmo about need

         for the 16:49 house 

                    **  perhaps book every month club

                    **  Early Literacy for JSD

                    **  any need at U-Rock (ask Tricia)

Projects:Noisy Bucket, Scoopie Night and not sure what  or who we might gather things for at an Open Trunk. Linda is going to check with Mod Pizza as a fund raising venue.
Scheduled Programs for 2019-20 
Sept. 18 –Chili supper at Cedar Crest with Silent auction (eat first)

Oct.16-Genealogy at U-Rock

Nov. 20-Badger Girls State at U-Rock

December-no meeting

Jan.15-card making at U-Rock

Feb.19-Art integration at Washington School

March-no meeting

April 15-Potluck at Judy’s
May 2-State Convention/Conference at Radisson Hotel in Fond duLac 

May 6-Literary Reception at Kennedy School  
June 10-Planning meeting at Vonnie’s

Question was asked if we might have better attendance at June and August meeting if we kept to the 3rd Wednesday?

Inviting prospective members- Lisa Pokel, Deb Fanning and Joellyn Richgels were mentioned as possible ones

Old business- has U-Rock been firmed up for meetings? Who will cater in the food? Will the cost remain the same?

New business- Oct.26th is the Sterling North event in Edgerton

              (hoping to get more young writers to read their books)
